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Chair Oshiro, Vice Chair Lee and Members of the House Committee on Finance:

My name is C. Mike Kido, External Affairs of the Pacific Resource Partnership (PRP), a labor­
management consoltium representing over 240 signatory contractors and the Hawaii Carpenters
Union.

PRP would like to comment on SB 2695, SOl, HOI (Proposed) - Relating to Non-General
Funds, which addresses the fiscal year 2009-2010 budget shortfall by transferring excess
balances from certain special funds to the general funds.

PRP kindly request to preserve the $15 million in special funds dedicated to the Cancer Research
Center of Hawaii (CRCH). In our current economic crisis, state funding is more imperative than
ever and we must not jeopardize any matching federal flmding which is necessary for the
construction of the new center. CRCH will help attract more researchers and physician and
result in the generation of construction and other related jobs that are much needed in our State's
economy.

Thank you for the opportunity to share our views with you on SB 2695, SOl, HDI (Proposed)­
Relating to Non-General Funds.

ASB Tower. Suite 1501.1001 Bishop Street. Honolulu. Hawaii 96813
Tel (808) 528-5557· Fax (808) 528-0421. www.prp-hawaii.com
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Dear Honorable Representatives,

Aloha and thank you for the opportunity to testifY. As a resident ofthe State and a Graduate and
Employee ofthe University I am writing to implore you to seek alternative means to those in
measure SB 2695.

While we are facing economic hardships with widespread implications, removing funds from the
University has the potential to reduce our knowledge capitol. Our State has a history of
sacrificing long-term visions to satisfY short-term development. Continuing to invest in short­
sighted programs provides our State with possible negative returns on investment.

By taking more funds away from the University you are liquidating Hawaii's knowledge capital,
harming the long-term development of our workforce, our future problem solvers. This decision
would take away from future generations' ability to navigate unforeseen economic, social and
enviromnental problems. Without financial support towards education and innovation you are
changing the course of the State's future by relying on cash assets. Hawaii has the potential to be
an education destination.

Surely there are other creative means to stabilize our economy while we build our educational
base.

These funds are not available for a short-sighted fix. They are an essential investment in our
State, our Students and our universities development.

Thank you,

Lukas Sheild
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Comments:
I am opposed to the SB2695, HDl proposal to drastically reduce state funding to the
University of Hawaii. I am a graduate student at UHM and have greatly benefited from several
research, grant, general and special funds that the state of Hawaii has contributed to. I
appreciate the need to reduce expenditures at every level during these tenuous economic
times. However, I believe that alternative proposals need to be considered as drastically
reducing university monies received from the state of Hawaii will have serious negative

~conomic, social and academic consequences that will severely damage our community as a
~hole. I was only notified of the proposed actions associated with this bill today, but I

would greatly appreciate more consideration and open discourse on this matter before action
is taken. Thank you for your time. Sincerely, NJF
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